From: Kentish Town Neighbourhood Forum KTNF

<
Sent: 22 April 2019 18:59
To: Diver, John
Subject: RE: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2019/1895/P

Thank you for sending details of this application.
We have no comments to make.
Regards

Paul Seviour

Sent from Mail for Windows 10

From: Diver, John <John.Diver @ camden.gov.uk>

Sent: Thursday, April 11, 2019 6:07:51 PM

To:

Subject: Consultee letter for PlanningApplication Application: 2019/1895/P

Plcasc find attached Consultee letter for Planning Application application 2019/1895/P
Y305901
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